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Dear colleagues, 

This circular letter to all IMU Adhering Organizations (AOs) serves mainly as a reminder. 
Please recall that the meeting of the IMU General Assembly (GA) is going to take place in 29–30 
July, 2018 in São Paulo, Brazil.   
All information regarding the GA can be found in the Circular Letter 
https://www.mathunion.org/fileadmin/IMU/Publications/CircularLetters/2018/IMU%20AO%20CL%
204_2018.pdf.  
 
In order to participate at the GA, you need to nominate your delegates, request personal 
registration codes from me, and register at the GA website. As of today, I have sent out 93 
individual codes, but only 50 persons have registered. The participants who qualify for a travel 
grant, need to submit the requested bank information form (attached to this email). Only 5 forms 
have been submitted by now.   
 
The deadline for registration for the GA is 20 May 2018. 
 
 
A very important issue: The suggestion of items for the agenda of the GA meeting is due by 29 
March 2018. Thus, if you plan to ask the GA to discuss a certain item, please let me know by 29 
March so that we can include it into the agenda, and, if necessary, please formulate a resolution 
in case you would like to have a particular item to be voted on. 
 
 
I look forward to seeing you all in São Paulo!  
 
Regards 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary of the International Mathematical Union 
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